
I would like to express my support for the "Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for
Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013".

It is simply unthinkable that babies are being aborted for being the "wrong" gender in this
supposedly civilised country. That the government is funding such abortions is even further beyond
belief.

For the sake of our children, please stop government funding of this atrocity.

Andrew Zahra




